
City of Byron 

Public Meeting 

January 10, 2024, 6:00PM 

 

The City of Byron held a Public Meeting at the Byron Community Center located at 405 Boy 

Scout Road- Byron, Georgia 31008. This meeting was held to discuss the US DOT RAISE Grant 

Opportunity. Matt Ingram with the Middle Georgia Regional Commission gave Funding 

availability and priorities, merit criteria for competitiveness, and grant requirements. City 

Administrator Tiffany Sandefur gave a progress to date which included alignment with City 

goals and priorities and potential project areas. The meeting started at 6:10PM and concluded at 

7:03PM. A list of all attending citizens, City employees and elected officials is attached. 

 

 

 

 

Tiffany Sandefur 

City Administrator 
 


